
Dear Esteemed Representatives,


It has come to my attention that HB144 and SB92 are being heard regarding a special election 
in August this year.  In light of extreme amendments being passed in other states with under 
60% voter threshold, having a special election to allow the citizens to decide on this measure, 
specifically HJR1, is of utmost importance.  


I am grateful this HB144 and SB92 have made it out of committee.  As elected representatives 
you often have difficult jobs in dealing with opposing legislators in addition to unhappy 
constituents.  Please know that I am grateful that you have arrived at this point in the process.


Now is the time to stay committed and to bring to the citizens of Ohio a special election to help 
them decide whether or not to protect our sacred law.  Please pass House Bill 144 and let the 
citizens speak with their votes in August.


Thank you and God bless you!


Liz Kent

Miamisburg, Ohio


